SPIRITED QUILTERS GUILD
WINTER MARKETPLACE

Dear Members & Friends,

A Winter Marketplace will be held on Tuesday, January 30, 2024 at Buten Road Park
Activities Building, 3138 Buten Rd, Duluth Ga. 30096. The market will be open from
6:30 pm - 8:00 pm.

HOW CAN | HELP?

1. Showcase your small business

2. Donate new/gently used quilting & craft supplies, tools, books, fabric, etc.
3. Invite your friends & family

There will be raffles, door prizes, a make & take project, silent auction and much more.
To make this a successful Fund-Raising event, we are accepting donations beginning
September 26, through December 5, 2023.

We are also accepting larger donations for the Silent Auction. Please sign-up to register your
donations (i.e., sew machines, sew chairs, sew tables, lamps etc.).

BUSINESS OWNERS

Table Rental Fee:

$10.00 for ¥ table or $20.00 for full table. Non-Member fee: $15.00 half or $25.00 full
table. Business owners can set up at 6 pm. Clean up to be finished by 8:30 pm. The building
closes at 9 pm. Please complete the attached registration form by

Tuesday, December 5, 2023 and submit your payment.

Make check payable to: Spirited Quilters Guild

Mail to: 3850 Stonebriar Court, Duluth Ga. 30097 c¢/o Sharon Wilson or submit at guild
meeting. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me:

Sharon Wilson
Program Coordinator
Spirited Quilters Guild
470.652.9443 wilsonsd2@aol.com



SPIRITED QUILTERS GUILD WINTER MARKETPLACE
Business Registration Form

Registration is accepted through December 5, 2023, or until spaces are filled.
Spaces fill on a first come-first served basis

Name

Business
Name

Business
Website

Email

Cell Phone

Member Non-Member

BUSINESS OWNER Table Rental Fee:
$10.00 for ¥ table or $20.00 for full table. Non-Member fee: $15.00 half or $25.00 full table.

Amount Enclosed $

Cancellation Policy: In the event you need to cancel, fees will be refunded in full
upon written request. No refunds will be given for cancellations after December 5,
2023. Make check payable to: Spirited Quilters Guild, no later than

December 5, 2023.

Thank You for your consideration, participation and support

Sharon Wilson
Program Coordinator
Spirited Quilters Guild
470.652.9443 wilsonsd2@aol.com



